
November 13, 1979 

Dear Dr. Kent, 

Thank you for your nice letter of October 8th - and 

for the enclosed form. I will not use it this time 

as I have little to report, but will use it in the | 

future if I do have a lot. I will try to follow it, 

however. 

‘lL common loon seen 11/12 on a borrow pit we can see from our house; 
a this "lake" is along I-29 

ve Licans lst seen 8/10 
(100-200 ---- on 9/6, 9/22 & 9/2}, migrating past our home ) 

geese, by the 1000s since lst of October over our house; lst smal] 
snows & blues flock I saw was the first part of September 

around 
1 imm. Swainson's hawk 8/16 xm our yard for three days 

lL short-eared owl 8/1l flying across Hiway 275, just north of Hamburg 

1 barn owl 9/22 at 11:00 p.m. in Hamburg 

bluebirds 10/2) Flying so high I couldn't see them, but by 
che ~ fas the iia seemed to be a large flock mi- 

1 Cape Mey warbler  10/); Couldn't believe my eyes when I identified 
im in the tree in our yard 
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